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City to Honor Vietnam Veterans on March 29, 2023
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Peter Geraci <pgskyline@gmail.com> Thu, Mar 23, 2023 at 10:29 AM
To: pgskyline@gmail.com

From the City of South Lebanon:

Mayor Smith would like to welcome the public to the

Vietnam War Veterans Memorial Day Commemoration at the South Lebanon
Veterans Memorial on March 29, 2023, at 12:00 p.m. This year marks the
50th year of the end of the Vietham War.

For mor information use the link below.
https://southlebanonohio.org/city-to-honor-vietham-veterans-on-march-29-2023/

Peter Geraci

Message from Stone Brook: http://stonebrookoh.com
Mailing List: All Stone Brook Residents

To reply to the sender of this message, you can reply directly to this mail message. Or, you can use this link:
reply to the sender of this message

If you want to send a reply to the entire mailing list, you can use this link:
reply to the entire mailing list


https://southlebanonohio.org/city-to-honor-vietnam-veterans-on-march-29-2023/
http://stonebrookoh.com/
http://stonebrookoh.com/stonebrookoh/feature.html?feature_id=502&to=geracip
http://stonebrookoh.com/stonebrookoh/feature.html?feature_id=15&mode=send&item_id=1

